
 

 

Reporting of Coronavirus 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JUNE 06, 2023 
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As a result of the ending of the national Public Health Emergency (PHE) for the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, CBH is no longer requiring providers to submit 

reports for laboratory-confirmed cases of COVID-19 for staff. Providers should continue 

to submit significant incident reports for laboratory-confirmed cases of COVID-19 for 

CBH members per CBH Bulletin 20-20: Significant Incident Reporting. 

Please direct any questions about this Notice to Kathleen Painter, Director of Quality 

Management, at (215) 413-7568 or Kathleen.Painter@phila.gov. 

 

https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/bulletin_2020-10-15-20_20_significant_incident_reporting_final.pdf
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